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  NEWSLETTER NO.8 SPRING TERM – 15 MAR 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 10 

Monday 18th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Assembly  08.55 
Tuesday 19th   Governors Health & Safety Sub Committee Meeting  13.15 
 Nursery Parent Consultations 14.00-16.00 
Wednesday 20th  Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 09.30-11.30 

 U11/10 Boys Tag Rugby v Wadhurst (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from School 15.45 

 U11/10 Girls Netball v Wadhurst (HOME) 14.15 
 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 
 Staff Meeting  16.00 
Thursday 21st  U9/8 Girls Netball v Beechwood (HOME) 14.15 
 U9/8 Boys Tag Rugby v Beechwood (AWAY: Mayfield Astro) 

Leave: 13.45 Start: 14.15 
Collect from Mayfield 15.45 

 Parent Consultations  18.00 onwards 
Friday 22nd  Awards Assembly  08.55 
 U11 Girls Netball & Boys Football Tournament @ Battle Abbey 

Leave 12.15 Start 13.00 
Collect from Venue 15.30 

Saturday 23rd    
Sunday 24th    
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Whole Class  
GROWTH:  For being fantastic ‘IN SPACE’ guides, sharing information 
with all our visitors 

YEAR 1 

Noah LEARN:  For always working hard, especially when being challenged 

Alice  
GROWTH:  For always giving her very best and for great work in all 
subjects.  

Ina-Mae LOVE:  For being kind and forgiving  

YEAR 2 Harry 
LOVE:  For putting the needs of others first and showing true kindness 
and generosity 

YEAR 3 
Mason LEARN/GROWTH:  For working hard, particularly in Maths! 
Anabel  GROWTH:  For her fantastic work ethic – hard work in all areas! 

YEAR 4 

Monty WORSHIP:  For making links to the Y4 RE topic in KS2 Assembly 
Savannah LEARN:  For great Maths Mastery this week with long multiplication 

Lewis LEARN:  For great progress with SPAG in English this week 

YEAR 5 Amelie  
GROWTH:  For a fantastic article arguing the motion that homework should 
be banned and for writing a lovely letter to CAFOD about World Gifts. 

YEAR 6  
Monty  LOVE:  For showing real kindness to others. 

Jack GROWTH:  For working so well as part of a team in Engineering Club 
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Another special mention, this time for Y4, who 
submitted the vast majority of entries to our ‘In 
House’ tier of this competition.  We had a few 
entries from Y3 and Y6 too.  Entries were 
judged by someone outside the school 
community, experienced in all things Literary.  
As anticipated, choosing just one winner was 
impossible!  Four entries emerged as 
outstanding – well done to Josephine, Liberty, 
Nate and Milo who received Book Tokens 
alongside the certificates and chocolate 
awarded to all our young writers.   

FRIENDSHIP 
Sophie (Y4) For being a super helper to Mrs Carter whilst sewing  

Milo (Y4) For determination in learning how to skip  

PE Year 6 For excellent leadership skills during the BHF skipathon 

MUSIC 

Sofia (Y4) 
For team work and composition skills  India (Y4) 

Amelia (Y4) 
CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Susie (Y1) for achieving the Level 4 British Gymnastics Trampoline 
Proficiency Award 

• Amelia (Y6) for passing with Merit Grade 2 Singing 
ABRSM 

• Elena (Y6) for taking part in the Primary Mathematics 
Challenge Bonus Round and achieving a Silver Level 
result.  This is an outstanding achievement for an 
outstanding pupil!  Elena is one of a very small number 
of pupils to achieve the Silver Award in the National 
Final of the Primary Maths Challenge! 

• Max (Y5) coming 1st in the 70cm British Show jumping 
competition with Jack, it being their 1st win together 

• Luke (Y2) for receiving the ‘Most Improved Award’ 
from his Football Team Rotherfield Football Club  

 

500 WORDS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHESS 
On Thursday 14th March, the Sacred Heart Chess Team, Elena (Y6), Oliver (Y5), Monty (Y6) and Alfred (Y4), 
played against three other schools.  Although we were missing one of our original team everyone had some 
good games and played well.  It was a very close tournament but we slipped behind the winning team and 
came 2nd overall.  It was great practice for next time and we all tried our best.  Thank you to Mr Anthony for 
coaching, Mr Currah for driving and Blackboys for hosting.    
 

U11/10 NETBALL v Battle Abbey 
On Wednesday 13th March our U11/10 team played Battle Abbey at 
home. 
U11 Team:  Elena, Georgia, Avaani, Ilaria, Amelia, Mia and Sophie   
Player of the Match:  Avaani 
Final Score:  4-2 to Battle Abbey 
U10 Team:  Chloe, Matilda, Amelie, Millie, Beatrice and Scarlet  
Player of the Match:  Matilda 
Final Score:  2-0 to Sacred Heart 
 

PTA NEWS  

• PTA AGM – Wednesday 24th April 2019 – Please put the date in 
your diaries! 

• FILM NIGHT – Friday 26th April 2019 
Your child will have received in their book bag this evening the booking 
form for our PTA Film Night on Friday 26th April the first week we return to 
school for our Summer Term.  The children were asked for their preference and KS2 voted for Peter Rabbit 
and KS1 & F/S voted The Smurfs.  To enable this event to be successful and enjoyable for the children 
please could we have your bookings forms back by no later than the end of this term, Friday 29th March.  
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HOLIDAY CLUBS  
Sacred Heart School: Although some days are fully booked we still have vacancies – please enquire via office.   

Mayfield SPARK Camps 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS ARTS FESTIVAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INDIVIDUAL VERSE SPEAKING 

Y3 Beatriz 86 COMMENDED 1st (Cup Winner) 
 Olivia  84 COMMENDED 2nd  

 Lettie  84 COMMENDED 2nd  

Y5 Florence  87 DISTINCTION 1st (Cup Winner) 
    Y6 Mia  86 COMMENDED 2nd  
OWN CHOICE SONG Y5-6 
Y6 Amelia  83 MERIT  

FOLK SONG Y6 & under 
Y6 Amelia  86 COMMENDED 
SHOW SONG Y6 & under 
Y3 Lettie 83 MERIT  

Y6 Amelia  81 MERIT  
CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 School Choir 84 COMMENDED 

We enjoyed a lovely weekend of music and poetry at the Arts Festival last Saturday and Sunday.  
We may have been few in number but were ambitious as ever – with good reason.  Special mention 
to …. everyone, but in particular to Bea Bea and Florence who were awarded Prize Winners’ Cups in 
their Verse Speaking Classes.  Thank you Mums and Dads for all your support. 
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On Monday the Foundation Stage opened their 
Space Museum to family and friends.  The 
Reception children worked in the Museum to 
answer questions and share the facts that they 
had learnt.  There were displays, games to play, 
play dough to mould planets, planet biscuits, 
astronaut food and a lovely selection of alien 
underpants. 


